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KUDU BULLETIN

It is a very sad way to start our new term 
without our headmaster, Mr Lester Pike. His 
untimely passing has left a void that is felt 
by the boys, parents and teachers of our 
school and the greater community.
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ACADEMIC MATTERS
Due to the early closure of the 2nd term, 
it was impossible for the school to 
complete the usual term-ending 
process of distribution of reports. The 
marks and reports were finalised in the 
first week of this term and reports were 
distributed on Friday, 30 July.

It is important as a parent that you 
spend time analysing the report results 
with your son. Use this time to do goal-
setting for the last half of this year and 

put interventions in place to make the 
achieving of the goals a possibility. 
 

There is huge concern for the boys who 
have not met the minimum requirements 
for progression to the next grade or boys 
whose marks are dangerously low. Our 
teachers will soon be calling meetings 
with parents of the boys who require 
urgent intervention to ensure that there 
i s  a  change  i n  work  eth ic  and 
performance in the final two terms.

We are very impressed with a number of 
our boys who have shown improvement 
in their performance in the 2nd term. A 
special congratulations goes to the 
boys ,  who w i th  the i r  academic 
performance, find their name on the Top 
10 Honours Boards and have achieved 
Cum Laude or Summa Cum Laude 
Awards. A special Awards Assembly will 

be held on Friday, 6 August in our school 
hall.
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